
 

NEW MEMBERS 
__________________________________________ 

Please welcome the following new members to the 
Empire Runners Club 

 
Cotati 

The Copeland Family: Jenny,Micah, Jennah and Hannah 
Healdsburg 
Brian Rank 

Rohnert Park 
Samol Asfaha 
Katie Bolice 
Santa Rosa 

The Quintana-Long Family: Andrea 
The Fisher Family: Barry and Angela 
The Reinik Family: Bruce and Keith 

Rick Stuart and Mary Jordan 
Steve Olson 

Dominic Bosque 
Douglas Murdoch 

Julie Owens 
Naomi Sever 

Sonoma 
Martha Sanchez 

Windsor 
The Robertshaw Family: David. Ingrd, Eric and Allegra  

Scott Patty 
 

New Membership Chair – Regan Masi 
 
Santa Rosa native Regan Masi began his running career at an early age, competing under the legendary duo 
of Bob Shore and Dan Aldridge for the Santa Rosa Express Track club. He then moved on to Montgomery 
High school and ran for two years under the venerable Meredith regime and later as a member of Val Sell's 
Vikings as an 800 meter specialist. After his stint as a Viking, Regan meandered, until deciding to join the 
United States Air Force in 2005. After nearly six years as part of the World's greatest Air Force, including three 
years spent living in Tokyo and a tour in Iraq, Regan is happy to home now and looks forward to rekindling his 
twenty year relationship with The Empire Runners club, and the great sport it promotes.   
 

Thank You to Gil Moreno 
 
A special Empire Runner’s Thank You and Good Luck goes out to Gil Moreno.  Among the many things that 
Gil has contributed to the club  has been the role of membership chair.  Gil has done a stellar job and we will 
miss his special touch! 
 


